
 

The choir had a fantastic 

time on Tuesday at the 

Young Voices concert which 

took place at the Genting 

Area in Birmingham. 

They performed with over 

6500 children to make the 

World’s largest choir.  

The concert included 

professional singers and 

musicians. 

The choir performed and 

behaved impeccably and did 

the school proud.   

A huge thank you to the  

PTA who helped to fund the 

trip. 



 

 


